Announcement: Microbiology Grade Entry (June Exam Period)

Students whose Microbiology grade from the June exam period has not been recorded in their index are required to come on Thursday, September 25th, between 10 and 11 a.m., to Prof. Dr. Aleksandra Knezevic (1st floor of the Institute of Microbiology and Immunology).
